
Earth Class News 

 

We have had a fun week, we learned all about 

Harvest - where our food comes from and talked 

about being grateful for our food. We investigated 

different vegetables and then learned how to peel 

them safely. We made our vegetables into soup, it 

had mixed reviews! We also made a farm shop in our 

role play shed.  

 

In maths we have been learning about making 

patterns. Homework: send me a picture of a pattern 

you have made, e.g. pen, pencil, pen, pencil, pen.  

 

In phonics this week we have learned p,i,n.  

Last weeks sounds, s,a,t.  

 

Now we know all these sounds your child could have 

a go at reading or writing some words such as, tap, 

pat, pin, sat, sit, tip.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


